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Engineering Statement and Interference Analysis 
 

This technical statement supports this application to modify BDFCDTL-20080215AGD, 

a digital flash cut construction permit for low power television station W42CX, licensed to 

operate on channel 42 in Port Jervis, New York, Facility ID 127813.   

The proposed channel 42 facilities were studied using the Techware’s tv_process_2010 

software on a Sun Blade 1500.  The proposed facility continues to overlap contour of the 

operating analog station of W42CX as well as the underlying digital flash cut construction 

permit.  It is believed that the proposed facility complies with the rule sections of 74.709, 

74.793(e)-(h), 74.794(b) and 73.1030 and other applicable parts of the Rules and Regulations of 

the FCC.  However, to the degree that it is deemed necessary, the Applicant requests a waiver of 

these other applicable Commission rules in order to allow for the grant of this instant application.    

 

Digital TV Station Protection 

 The proposed channel 42 facility is predicted to interfere with BPCDT-20080620ALT, a 

minor change application for WSAH, Channel 42, Bridgeport, CT, Facility ID 70493, licensed to 

MTB Bridgeport-NY Licensee LLC, which is still in the FCC database.  However, this 

application was dismissed on November 5, 2009. 

 Except for reference above, the proposed operation causes less than 0.5% interference to 

surrounding digital authorized facilities (i.e., “de minimis”).  It is believed that the proposed 

operation is in compliance with the spirit and intent of the FCC’s interference standards. 

 

Class A, Low Power TV and TV Translator Station Protection 

 The proposed channel 42 facility is predicted to interfere with WNJJ-LD, Channel 41, 

Paterson, NJ, Facility ID 167314, in which the Applicant is the licensee.  The Applicant hereby 

consents the interference. 

 Except for referenced above, the proposed operation causes less than 0.5% interference to 

surrounding low power and Class A authorized facilities (i.e., “de minimis”).  It is believed that 

the proposed operation is in compliance with the spirit and intent of the FCC’s interference 

standards.  


